
IMF STA and SARTTAC Webinar on COVID-19 and the 

Treatment of Restructured Loans for FSI Compilation  

WEBINAR OBJECTIVES 

Participants will review recent country ex-

perience with loan restructuring, as well as 

foundational accounting and regulatory 

practices related to loan loss classification 

and provisioning for restructured loans.  The 

webinar also introduces a tool to track the 

evolution of restructured loans for micro-

financial monitoring purposes.  Upon com-

pletion of this webinar, participants should 

be familiar with the key mythological as-

pects related to loan classification and pro-

visioning requirements and the challenge 

posed by restructured loans in the compila-

tion of FSIs.  Participants will also better un-

derstand the financial stability implications 

of these loans. 

WEBINAR DESCRIPTION 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, a 

number of economies have seen their 

banking sector engage in loan restructur-

ing—providing borrowers breathing room to 

face this severe negative shock.  However, 

when conducted on a large scale, this type 

of forbearance can create uncertainty on 

the viability of the banking sector.  There, 

for financial stability monitoring purposes, it 

is important to properly account for these 

actions in FSI compilation. 

 

REGISTER HERE 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE 

Tuesday, DECEMBER 15, 2020 

The International Monetary Fund’s Statistics 

Department (STA) and South Asia Regional 

Training and Technical Assistance Center 

(SARTTAC) are organizing a Regional  
Webinar on the treatment of restructured 

loans for FSI compilation on  

Thursday, December 17, 2020 from  

9:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. (IST). 

 

TARGET AUDIENCE 

This webinar is mainly designed for central 

bank and banking supervision officials, 

namely from regulation, supervision, re-

search and statistics departments who 

have interest or involvement in the financial 

stability and compilation of FSIs for their insti-

tution/country. 

 
There is no limit on the number of attendees. The event 

is open to all those interested. You are encouraged to 

share this invitation with colleagues in your agency and 

other officials whose professional engagements are 

closely related to the topic and will benefit from attend-

ing this webinar. 

Building Macroeconomic Capacity in South Asia 

Please send your queries to: 

For Webinar specific questions: 

Mahmut Kutlukaya, Economist, STA at

(mkutlukaya@imf.org) 

For Administrative support: 

Jagriti Arya, Course Coordinator, SARTTAC at 

(jarya@imf.org)  

https://www.cvent.com/surveys/Welcome.aspx?s=e58874ad-82f2-461a-8b85-1fc61314b37a

